
    

 

 

 

 

27th November 2015  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

 

RECEPTION CHRISTMAS SHOW 

 

Reception Christmas Show will be held on Thursday 3rd December 2015, at 

2.00pm in the Infant Hall.  Due to limited space, we can only allow 2 tickets 

per child.   

 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

J. Davies 

Headteacher 


